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M Gmall John Johnson <trainsdiytrains@gmail.com>
6527143/22
Nabil.Elsayed@met.police.uk <Nabil.Elsayed@met.police.uk> 7 July 2022 at 03:38

To: trainsdiytrains@gmail.com

Good Morning,

I hope this email meets you well and keeping safe;

The crime report allocated to me was the fraud incident of 25bn, this is the duplicated crime report as this has been reported in the past.
Furthermore, the crime report is closed due to ongoing investigation by action fraud

Please kindly contact 101 or report new crime online, and this will be allocated to the relevant team to deal with it. If you have already
reported, please contact 101 for further updates.
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